
Maury L. Carter & Associates, Inc.
Licensed Real Estate Broker

SM

January 31, 2012

I-4 FLYOVER APPROVED!

Maury L. Carter & Associates, Inc. and its affiliate M. L. Carter Development Corporation are 
thrilled to announce that they have achieved approval for construction of a $20 million roadway 
over I-4 in the Disney / Universal / Sea World area.

Since 2005, Daryl M. Carter with Maury L. Carter & Associates, Inc. and Emily Brown with M. L. 
Carter Development Corporation have been working in a public/private partnership with Orange 
County government to achieve this momentous milestone. They have negotiated with adjoining 
land owners for rights-of-way, arranged for easements for retention areas, completed permitting 
and paid for design engineering and permitting.  Daryl Carter, President of Maury L. Carter & 
Associates, Inc. estimates that they have invested over $2 million on this project.

Carter and his investors own nearly 200 acres of undeveloped land straddling both sides of I-4.

The Orlando Business Journal picked up the story and its article is reprinted below.
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